
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th July 2020  

Year 6 Leavers 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to you to share our thoughts and ideas for the final couple of weeks for our Year 6 

children in school. We have been working hard to try to plan a safe way that would allow us all to 

celebrate and mark the end of the school year for the children. However, in line with strict guidance 

around limiting visitors on site, we will be unable to join collectively, as parents, children and staff, 

to celebrate.  

This said, we really do want to mark, in a special way, the children’s time and achievements here   

with us and we are certain that the children can still celebrate their learning journey at Our Lady of 

Lourdes. As we are unable to meet together collectively, we have decided that we will video the 

children celebrating their time at our school and will share this video with you on the school website.  

Whilst we can’t all meet together at the same time, we would like to invite parents/carers of Year 6 

children to collect them at an allocated time slot, on Monday 13th July, where we will be able to 

spend a short time with each child and parent.   

We are all so sad that things have worked out this way for the children and really wish that we were 

able to meet together to mark this special occasion, however, the children’s resilience, positive 

outlook and strength of character have really shone through as they have continued to ‘let their light 
shine’ throughout- they truly are a Year 6 to be proud of and a credit to us all! 

We look forward to seeing you and speaking to you individually on Monday 13th July. A time will be 

allocated to you over the next few days. 

 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Ashton  

Headteacher 
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